
  
CHABOT-LAS POSITAS COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 

  
 June 12, 2012 
 
 
Agenda Item:  5.2 
 
Subject: Approval of Memorandum of Understanding with the City of Livermore for the 

Livermore Fourth of July Fireworks Celebration—Chabot Las Positas Community 
College District/ Las Positas College 

 
 
Background:     Las Positas College (LPC) has been approached to serve as the site for the 2012 
Livermore Fourth of July Fireworks Celebration  (“Livermore Fourth of July:  An Old Fashioned 
Gathering”).    The local groups involved in the planning, which includes the City of Livermore, 
the Livermore Area Recreation and Park District (LARPD),  and the Livermore Fireworks 
Committee, have worked with the College on the event logistics. 
 
For 27 years, the City of Livermore and LARPD put on the Fourth of July Celebration for 
community residents.  The event was traditionally held in a local park and featured performances, 
activity booths, food and beverages, and a fireworks show.  Due to unforeseeable budgetary 
issues, the Fourth of July fireworks celebrations ceased to be provided by the City in 2010.  This 
event would provide the College with a means to further its community relations efforts. 
 
Recommended Action:   That the Board of Trustees approves the Memorandum of 
Understanding between Chabot-Las Positas Community College District (on behalf of Las 
Positas College) and the City of Livermore to hold the Livermore Fourth of July Fireworks 
Celebration on July 4, 2012.  It is further recommended that the Board authorize the Vice 
Chancellor, Business Services, to execute the Memorandum of Understanding on behalf of the 
District. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
              
       Approved:  Lorenzo Legaspi/Date 
 
              
 
 
             APPROVED              DISAPPROVED              TABLED 


